
 
710 Buffalo Street, Suite 700   
Corpus Christi, Texas 78401 
361/881-8044 
Fax 361/881-8340  

 
 

October 4, 2021 

City of Corpus Christi 
Development Services 
 
 
RE: Request for Sidewalk Waiver 
 
Project: 21PL1120 Port’s O’ Call, Block 20 Lots 6A, 7A through 7D, 12A through 12D and 13 through 
13D 
 
 
On behalf of our client, Frontier Surveying Company would like to request a waiver for sidewalk 
construction.  Reasons we feel the sidewalk is unnecessary include the following: 
 

• None of the other properties in the neighborhood have sidewalks. 
• There are no sidewalks to connect to. 
• There are no bus stops located along Ports’ O Call or Fortuna Bay. 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Allen Kerley, RPLS, PLS 
 


